Dean McLeod

June 1, 2023

RE: Dean McLeod, retirement from Brampton Sports Hall of Fame committee.

Glenn McClelland, President, Brampton Sports Hall of Fame

Dear Glenn:

This letter is to notify that I am immediately stepping down from my 26 year involvement in the Brampton Sports Hall of Fame selection committee. I have spent a great portion of these past years representing the Brampton Sport Hall of Fame, a position I was so proud to hold. The one thing I am most proud of is the increase in diversity of the inductees and the various sports.

I will always speak positively to the sports community in Brampton to encourage them to put applications forward for consideration to be voted on for induction into our great Hall of Fame.

I look forward to working with the lacrosse community to help them prepare applications. Mary and I are committed to attending and supporting the induction ceremonies each year.

Yours with my respect,

Dean McLeod, Induction in 1997.

()

Teri Bommer, City of Brampton